
 

6 May 2020 

Message from Education Authority regarding Information on Resources: 

  

 

 
 

Dear Principal 

  

We want to ensure that parents who cannot access information readily or who may find it 

difficult to support their children’s education at home during this time are supported as 

fully as possible. 

  

Attached is a list of online resources available, to help parents who may have additional 

needs. 

  

Thank you. 

  
 


